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70 WHGM T MAY CONCERN

Herewith please find our objection to The Glen Innes Wind Farm Med 4 application.

My Brother and  agist our horses at Minumurra Stud in the Matheson Valley. We were out
at the Stud the other day 1o see them . While we were there the noise coming from the White Rock
Wind farm on the western side of the Valley was in our opinion “ridiculously Loud!”

We are told that if the Mod 4 goes through with the Glen Innes Wind Farm turbines

proposed for the eastern side of the Yalley, that they will be even bigger and we assume even
noisier.

We actually think that it would be unreasonably cruel to inflict, on the residents of this
Valley, the imposition of any wind towers at ali along it’s Eastern side. You've aiready got them an
the wes?erh\SIde of the Valley, and wili soon have them South as weil. if you put them upg on the
Eastern ridge, you'll have them almost completely ringed in with these grinding, roaring lumps of
steel. You'il virtuaily be condemning these poor people in the Valley to be living in the middle ﬁfa
factory. What a shame considering how soft and pristine this country use to be!

In addition we are havipg serious reservations as to the health implications of nct only our
horses but also the people around them. If you go ahead with the Glen Innes field, we will have to
seriously consider moving out horses fram Minumurra and believe that other owners would do the
same. This means that you would be damaging Mark Ritchie’s business as well as his health.

Yours Faithfully

AL

Sharon Riebelt & Micheal Wren



